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September 13, 2023 
 
Ms. Cindy Davis, Chairman 
ICC Nominating Chairman 
C/O Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL  35213 
 
Re: Letter of Support – Michael P. Boso 
 
Dear Ms. Davis, 
 
Please accept this letter as full support and endorsement of the entire membership of Tri-County Chapter 
of NYSBOC. It is with great pleasure and honor to endorse Mr. Steve L. McDaniel 
for the position of Director at Large of the ICC Board of Directors.  
 
Mr. McDaniel has shown his commitment to the building codes profession and to the ICC through his 
service and devoted his efforts to moving the ICC forward in meeting the challenges of ensuring 
building safety. 
 
 
You will find Steve will dive headlong into any project to achieve results. It is an honor for Tri-County 
Chapter of NYSBOC to have someone continue the hard work and efforts that allow ICC to be the 
leaders in Code Development and Building Safety. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of our letter of endorsement for Mr. Steve L. McDaniel. If I can be of 
any further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Joseph W Smith, Sr. 
Joseph W Smith sr. 
President Tri-County Chapter of NYSBOC 
(845) 545-7243 
Joesmith1069@outlook.com 
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